Dragon, Karen E. (CDC/NIOSH/EID)

From: Mark DeHoek [mark-time@sbcglobal.net]
Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2011 8:21 AM
To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Subject: scba bottle approval...

Good Morning,

| am in favor of NIOSH removing SCBA cylinders from the " Entire SCBA emsembles only "
and providing for a Separate Cylinder Approval for SCBA cylinders. Thank you, sincerely, Mark De Hoek,
Captain, Cutlerville Fire Dept. Grand Rapids, Mi.




